Glenwood Complete Streets
1/14/16 Business Owner’s Meeting
DRAFT Meeting Summary

Updated January 19, 2016

Meeting Description

A business owner’s kick off meeting was held on Thursday, January 14, 2016 at the Glenwood Chamber of Commerce.
The meeting was announced via post card invitations that were hand-distributed to the downtown businesses along the
project corridor and emailed to the chamber of commerce email list. The meeting was held with an opening
presentation by MnDOT Project Manager, Tom Pace, and then attendees were encouraged to ask questions and provide
feedback.

Attendance/Reach

~ 15 People were present at the 1/14/16 Business Meeting:

e 10 Business Representatives signed in
e 5 County/Consultant Staff were present

Comments & Feedback

The following notes and comments were recorded by project staff based on conversations with individual business
owners:

e 3"Street intersection would benefit from bump outs. Many students use it as part of their route to the school.
e Business Owner would like to see bump outs at 3™ St SE and is in favor of upgrading 4" and 6.
e Minnesota/Franklin intersection has a building replacement scheduled for 2016.
0 Studio E Redevelopment Project (NE quadrant)
e Onthe TH28 eastbound stop condition causes traffic to exit at 4" and bypass the stop sign.
e Many vehicles take a right on 4" Street, then a left on Minnesota to TH28 to bypass the stop sign on TH 28
e Over half of the 4 miles of sidewalk will be replaced to meet ADA requirements
e Chamber of Commerce can link with the MnDOT project website
e Agriculture Society should be contacted to discuss changes to 4™ Street alignment through the fairgrounds
e TAP funding project elements will be designed by the City and incorporated into the MnDOT Plan.



